
CALEDONIAN ROAD
HARBOURSIDE





*AVAILABLE NOW*

ONE BEDROOM APARTMENT. The Property Outlet are
delighted to present this STUNNING & SPACIOUS
APARTMENT ideally located in the highly sought-
after HARBOURSIDE area of Bristol.Boasting
spectacular views over the river and historic floating
harbour, this beautifully presented apartment offers
a perfect blend of modern living and scenic
charm.Featuring a bright and airy open-plan lounge
with a sleek, contemporary fitted kitchen, complete
with all white goods. The apartment includes a
generously sized double bedroom with built-in
wardrobes, and a stylish modern bathroom with
shower, Beautiful balcony views to the harbour.
Enjoy the added benefit of an underground car
parking space, and make the most of everything
Harbourside has to offer – from vibrant cafes, bars,
and restaurants to cultural attractions like the M
Shed, SS Great Britain, and Watershed cinema, all
just moments from your doorstep.
With easy access to local shops and amenities, and
within walking distance to Bristol City Centre, this
property is perfect for professionals or anyone
wanting to experience the best of urban waterside
living. 

Holding Deposit £346.15

CALEDONIAN ROAD
HARBOURSIDE, BS1 6JW - £1,500
PCM

1 Bedroom(s) 1 Bathroom(s) 656.00 sq ft
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